
 

 
 
 
 
 
Steve Nixon 
Crimson Resource Managment 
11200 River Run Blvd. Suite #200 
Bakersfield, CA 93311 
 
Re: Notice of Preliminary Decision - Authority to Construct 
 Facility Number: S-2018 
 Project Number: S-1203974 
 
Dear Mr. Nixon:   
 
Enclosed for your review and comment is the District's analysis of Crimson Resource 
Managment’s application for an Authority to Construct for the installation of a 85 MMBtu/hr. 
natural gas fired steam generator, within your Kern County Heavy Oil Western Stationary 
Source.  
 
The notice of preliminary decision for this project has been posted on the District’s website 
(www.valleyair.org).  After addressing all comments made during the 30-day public notice 
and 45-day EPA notice comment periods, the District intends to issue the Authority to 
Construct.  Please submit your written comments on this project within the 30-day public 
comment period, as specified in the enclosed public notice. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  If you have any questions regarding this 
matter, please contact Mr. William Jones of Permit Services at (661) 392-5610. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Brian Clements 
Director of Permit Services 
 
BC:wej 
   
Enclosures 
 
cc: Courtney Graham, CARB (w/ enclosure) via email 
cc: Laura Yannayon, EPA (w/ enclosure) via email 

August 19, 2021

http://www.valleyair.org/













































































































































